Town of Haddam

Land Use Office

30 Field Park Drive
Haddam, CT 06438
860-345-8531

September 9, 2022

Commissioners
Inland Wetlands Commission
Haddam, Connecticut 06438

Re: Wetland Enforcement Officers Report
08/16/2022- 09/09/2022

All,
The following items and issues have been addressed or are still under review:

1. Work was completed on the project located at 968 Killingworth Road. We
have received both Harkin Engineering’s letter and Richard Snarski’s letter
certifying that the work was installed correctly.

2. 27 old Turnpike Rd. The Owner has installed rip rap stone edge on both sides
of the driveway to prevent erosion debris from getting into the Town’s culvert
system. I inspected the work on Tuesday 09/06/2022 after the extreme rain
storm that we had Monday and Monday night. There was no erosion and the
road culvert was clear. We have not heard from the owner across the street.

3. Work has started at 316 Candlewood Hill Rd., to remove the work done on the
stream crossing; the owner had not gotten started until this past week after a
call from me regarding removing the pile of stone sitting on Town property
adjacent to the road. The owner is cooperating and may move a little slow the
idea still being to repair to the property to bring it back as close as possible to
its original condition.



4. Notice of Wetlands violation for 143 Injun Hollow Rd which includes a DEEP
violation in the Tidal Wetlands along the Ct. River. T have been in contact with
Michael Harkin, the engineer hired by the Owner to represent him regarding
the violation. Michael Harkin has been in contact with the DEEP and is waiting
for their report before addressing any wetland issues in our jurisdiction.

5. The fill activity has stopped at 1292 Saybrook Road, Letters of notice had been
sent. I met with Peter Niro Friday morning (08/15/2022) to review the grading
layout and to discuss the Roger Nemergut letter. Mr. Niro has received a cease
and desist letter from DEEP, he and his lawyer are waiting for the hearing date.
Please see the attached documentation. Mr. Niro is following the engineers
recommendations to top soil and seed the fill in place.

Respegifully,

eon S. Mularski Jr.
Zoning Enforcement Official
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